CORONADO EXPLORATION CORPORATION 1005 MARQUETTE N.W.

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102
TELEPHONE (505) 242-2050
(505) 843-6762

WHEN REPLYING Plains Radio #1
‘!:4 ;l, PLEASE REFER TO:
DR BN

S
December 14, 1979 ] .
= Ll LURE A
New Mexico 0il Conservation Division !:}EL, ‘i s
attn: W.A. Gressett
P.0. Drawer DD 0.C.G.
Artesia, NM 88210 ARTEBIA,

Dear Mr. Gressett:

I was reviewing our treatment records for the Plains Radio #1 well and noticed
that we failed to report the date of our last acid job. Please note that that
took place on November 23 to November 29, 1979.

Sincerely,

helps White
Engineer
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